
 

 

 

 

COMPUTING: 

We will be looking at different types of 

media on the computer and how we 

can use it to paint, make shapes and 

art on the computer. 

PSHE: 

 We are continuing to look at 

relationships including the wider 

community and family. How 

everyone’s family can look different. 

Looking at special people to us and 

things we do together. 

We hope you find this newsletter useful and if you have any questions or 

queries, please don’t hesitate to contact school on Class Dojo.  

Thank you Mrs Crouch and Mrs Bennion 

Geography: 

In Geography we will be investigating and learning about where we live! We be 

learning about the countries that make up the United Kingdom, what a capital city is 

and what country we live in. We will also discuss local landmarks in the area Stretford.   

Phonics: 

Children will be learning to read through 

daily phonics sessions following the Read 

Write Inc. Scheme.   

 

English 

In English we will be focusing 

on the book Katie goes to 

London by James Mayhew. 

We will be describing the 

famous monuments in London 

and using and to join our ideas 

together. We will be writing 

postcards from London, 

describing what we would 

see. Our final writing piece will 

be a non-chronological report 

about London using the facts 

we have learnt.  

 

Maths 

In Maths we will be 

strengthening of knowledge 

on addition and subtraction 

within 10.  

We will then be learning 

about 2D and 3D shapes, 

and how we can sort these 

into different groups.  

 

Science 

We will be focussing on the topic of 

Seasonal Changes. We will be 

learning about which months 

belong to each season. We will also 

be learning about all the changes 

that occur throughout each of the 4 

seasons.  

 

 

Please remember to read  

for 30 minutes EVERY NIGHT.  

Parents, carers, older siblings  

and pupils can sign  

reading record entries – these  

will be checked daily.  

 

RE: 

We will be learning about gifts 

and giving and looking at 

Christmas and what it means. 

 

 

PE: 

PE will take place every Thursday and 

Friday. Full PE kits must be worn and left 

in school.  

(White top, black short / joggers, 

trainers) 

 

Homework: 

The Link Learning Grids outline all homework for this half term. These can be found 

on Google Classroom. Please complete an activity each week and bring these 

into school once completed. Paper copies have also been sent home with each 

child.  
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Music: 

We are listening to types of music and 

seeing how they are different and 

similar. 


